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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  September 12, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Request to Discuss the Gifford Neighborhood Plan  
 
FROM: Joseph E. Flescher 

Commissioner, District 2 
 
 
 
I am requesting a discussion with my fellow Commissioners regarding the Gifford 
Neighborhood Plan. I would like to review the plan publicly, address current challenges 
and identify the necessary steps to move forward. 
 
To facilitate this, I respectfully request that the County Administrator assign appropriate 
staffing to assess the resources required and available to bring the plan back on track. 
This will ensure that we can make informed decisions and develop a clear path for 
revitalizing the Gifford community. 
 
 


